

3508 Galvin Road · Centralia, WA 98531-9002 Phone 360-736-3527 · Fax 360-330-5666 www.portofcentralia.com

PORT OF CENTRALIANOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Port of Centralia, a municipal corporation, has prepared and placed on file its Preliminary Budget for 2025, a copy of which may be obtained by any taxpayer through the Port's website at www.portofcentralia.com, by contacting the Port office at (360) 736-3527, or by emailing agraber@portofcentralia.com. The Port Commission has scheduled a public hearing for November 20, 2024, at 3:00 p.m. for the purpose of receiving public testimony on the proposed Final Budget for 2025. The meeting will be held in person at the Port office located at 3508 Galvin Road, Centralia WA 98531 and via teleconference with the call-in information being posted on the agenda on the Port's website the day before the hearing. Written public testimony may be submitted by emailing agraber@portofcentralia.com through November 20, 2024, at 2:00 p.m.

Dated this 2nd day of November 2024.

Publish: November 2, 2024 & November 9, 2024